
Google Cloud Print will no longer be supported after 12/31/2020. To ensure your 34998 or 
AC1234-9 machine retains wireless printing, we have opted to use Mopria Print Service on your 
machine 

A December 2020 software update included the Mopria app, enabling wireless printing to 
millions of printers in North America from most major printer manufacturers.  

To update your machine: 

• Ensure you are connected to the Internet 
• Your machine will automatically begin downloading the latest software updates when 

available 
• From the home screen, select Settings 
• From the Settings screen, select Software Information 
• Tap the button indicating there is an update available 
• Follow the on-screen prompts to install your software 

Keep your machine plugged in and connected to WiFi during installation. The machine may 
restart one or more times to finish software installation.  

What's in my update? 
• Mopria Print Service, a new wireless printing app designed to make printing from 

Android devices easier and faster. 
Why is Google Cloud Print no longer supported? 

• Google announced it was ending support for Google Cloud Print as of 12/31/2020. To 
continue using wireless printing, we have opted to use Mopria Print Service. 

What printers will Mopria work with? 
• Mopria Print Service works with most major printer manufacturers. The app is a 

collaboration from Brother, Canon, DEVELOP, Epson, Fuji Xerox, Gestetner, HP, Infotec, 
Konica Minolta, Kyocera, Lanier, Lenovo, Lexmark, NEC, NRG, Pantum, RICOH, Samsung, 
Savin, Sharp, TA Triumph Adler-UTAX, Toshiba and Xerox 

Will my printer work with Mopria? 
• Check if your printer is Mopria-certified here: https://mopria.org/certified-products  

What if I have more questions about Mopria and wireless printing? 
• Check Mopria's FAQs and user guidance 

here: https://mopria.org/pdfs/Mopria_FAQs.pdf 
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